
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: March 6, 2025 

Tree removals on Langley Avenue and 
Pape Avenue 
Expected start date: As early as March 21, 2025 
Expected duration: Two (2) days 
Hours of work: Friday 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. and Saturday, 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

 

What is happening? 

• To accommodate upcoming sewer and water main relocation works on Pape Avenue and Langley 
Avenue, crews will remove eight (8) trees on Langley Avenue and Pape Avenue south of Riverdale 
Avenue, as outlined in the graphic above.  



   
 

   
 

• All trees to be removed are within the public right-of-way or on Metrolinx-owned property. 
• Tree removals will occur outside of bird breeding and nesting periods in accordance with the 

federal Migratory Birds Convention Act, the provincial Endangered Species Act and the provincial 
Conservation Authorities Act. 

• Our vegetation guideline requires planting 1 to 50 trees for every one removed, depending on 
the tree’s size and location. Typically, three trees are planted for every one that is removed. This 
ensures more trees are planted than removed as we carry out the largest transit expansion in the 
history of the region.  

• Metrolinx is working closely with the City of Toronto and Toronto and Region Conservation 
Authority on replanting trees in the area, where possible. Learn more at 
metrolinx.com/vegetation. 

What to expect 
• Tree removal work will take approximately two days. Trees in proximity to the Pape Avenue 

Junior Public School noise wall will be removed on Saturday, while the rest will be removed on 
Friday.   

• One tree will be removed on the south side of Langley Avenue and seven trees will be removed 
on Pape Avenue.  

• Trees along the west side of Pape interface with the existing noise wall. They will be removed 
without affecting the noise wall but may require the temporary removal of some fencing during 
works.  

• During removals, crews will occupy a single lane on each day as shown in the graphic above. 
Lane occupancies and equipment will be demobilized from the road at the end of each day.  

• Work will take place during weekdays from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. and on Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 7 
p.m.  

• Sidewalks will be temporarily closed in the vicinity of removal work.  
• Noise from construction equipment can be expected, including saws and dump trucks.   
• This work may be delayed due to inclement weather and/or unforeseen circumstances. 

 
Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: 
ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and 
Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: 
www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community offices: 
Riverside: 
770 Queen St. E, Toronto, ON, M4M 1H4 
General hours:  
• Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays: 9 a.m. to 5 

p.m. 
• Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10 a.m. to 6 

p.m. 
 

Thorncliffe Park: 
East York Town Centre 
45 Overlea Blvd., Toronto, ON M4H 
1C3 
Unit 153 (across from the Rogers 
store) 
General hours: 
• Monday to Friday: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
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